
 

 

 

 

June 24, 2024 

 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Tower,  

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai 400 001 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Subject:   Intimation under Regulation 51(2) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘SEBI Listing Regulations’) 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 51(2) read with Part B of Schedule III of the SEBI Listing 

Regulations, we wish to inform you that Ms. Akanksha Kandoi, Company Secretary & Compliance 

Officer of the Company has resigned with effect from close of business hours of June 24, 2024, to 

pursue opportunity outside the Company.  

 

This intimation will also be available on the website of the Company at 

https://www.hdfccredila.com/about/investor-relation.html 

 

We request you to take note of the above and arrange to bring this to the notice of all concerned. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For HDFC Credila Financial Services Limited 

 

 

 

 

Manjeet Bijlani 

Chief Financial Officer 
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